NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
PROPOSED REDUCTION OF SPEED LIMITS
FOR CERTAIN COUNTY ROADS

Notice is here given that the Angelina County Commissioners will hold a
public hearing, at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, February 13, 2018, at the
Angelina County Commissioners Courtroom, located in the Angelina County
Courthouse Annex, at 606 East Lufkin Avenue, Lufkin, Texas.

Angelina County Commissioners, at this hearing, will consider and receive
public comment on a proposal to reduce the maximum legal and prudent
speed limit, from thirty miles per hour to twenty miles per hour, on the
following residential, county roads or streets, which are located within an
unrecorded subdivision commonly referred to as the “Cassels-Boykin
Subdivision” or the “Colwell Subdivision”, in Precinct Number Four, in
Angelina County, Texas:

Bennie Street;
Anna Beth Street;
Harrell Sireet;
Euel Sireet;
Johnnie Street;
Robert Street; and
Clyde Street.

Angelina County Commissioners, at this hearing, will also consider and
receive public comment on a proposal to reduce the maximum legal and
prudent speed limit, from thirty miles per hour to twenty miles per hour, on
the following residential, county road or street located near the City of
Diboll, in Precinct Number Four, in Angelina County, Texas:
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Mockingbird Lane, a dead end county maintained road or street which
begins at the city limits of the City of Diboll, Texas, approximately 600
feet north of Willie Oaks Road, and then runs in a southerly direction
to the end of said county maintained road at a gate marking the
entrance onto private property.

This public hearing is being held in accordance with the requirements of
Section 251.152 of the Texas Transportation Code. Public input concerning
the proposed traffic regulations is encouraged and welcome at this hearing.



